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Normac Chapter #311 Shelburne

	Normac Chapter #311, Shelburne held its regular stated meeting on April 8, under the direction of Colleen Wood and Norman

Acheson. We welcomed visitors from Alliston, Barrie and Stayner, who so willing helped us out by filling stations of those members

who were absent due to illness and also those who had traveled to the Grand Chapter of Florida. Susan Smiley is the Grand Rep of

Florida. We welcomed back Evelyn and Bob Hicks from the west and it was great to see them looking so well after their health

difficulties last year. Sister Bea Andrews D.D.G.M. of District #9 was presented with a Honourary Membership of Normac Chapter

#311 by Colleen Wood, W.M. Great fellowship and lunch followed provided by the Dundalk group which brought another great

evening to an end.

By June Tyler 
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